
Learning Focus
Our computing curriculum, which keeps the children engaged

and excited while equipping them with the essential
knowledge and skills for their future. As technology continues

to evolve at a rapid pace, we’re dedicated to ensuring our
students develop the capabilities to navigate this ever-
changing world. They’re learning vital skills linked to

problem-solving, resilience, and resourcefulness, which will
serve them well in life.

Just imagine a future where frustration over technology is a
thing of the past for the next generation – what an amazing
achievement that would be. We're so excited about what lies

ahead!

Dates 
Monday 20th January - 10 Y1 children football training at LFC

Wednesday 22nd January - Y2 Burwardsly residential
Thursday 23rd January 8-9 am - Street Dance begins

Thursday 23rd January - 6F visit to the library
Monday 27th January - 5/6C visit to the library
Thursday 30th January - 5M visit to the library
Monday 3rd February - 3/4M visit to the library
Thursday 6th February - 4R visit to the library
Monday 10th February - 3B visit to the library

Number Smart Luke S 2LMc

Self Smart Julian E Nursery

Art Smart Isobel C 1W

Body Smart Julia T 5M

People Smart Alyvia W RG

Nature Smart Leah B 5/6C

Music Smart Ayva H 4R 

Word Smart Andrea S 3B 

Smart Learner Natalie G 6F

Class Percentage

RG 98%

1W 94%

4R 94%

5M 93%

AttendanceWinners

What a difference in the weather this week! Some days have felt
positively Spring-like, encouraging us to get outside and enjoy

the fresh air.
 To add to the excitement, the clear nights have revealed an
incredibly rare celestial event: all of the planets in our solar

system are lining up and are visible to the naked eye! What an
excellent opportunity to chat about Science at home with the

family and spark some curiosity about our universe.

A huge thank you to 4R for their wonderful assembly this
morning. It was heartwarming to see the children's enthusiasm

and dedication on display. Let’s keep the momentum going as we
embrace these lighter evenings and the joy of learning!

Thank you to 4R for their

wonderful assembly that

shared their learning.  It was

lovely to see them speaking so

confidentlly

SMART Awards

Dinner Menu

Next week is week:  3

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Aidenn M (2D) who

has won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week. Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
please see our website for information about attendance and punctuality

William Stockton Weekly

 Respectful

SafeReady

Please make sure your child

has a full PE kit in school.  

Black jogging bottoms and

leggings are permitted for

winter months and a suitable

pair of trainers or pumps.




